
From: Stan Livengood
To: Bryant, Kristen
Subject: RE: resignation letter
Date: Friday, July 05, 2019 1:36:20 PM

Ms. Bryant,

I hereby resign from the Pension Review Board effective immediately.

Thank you,
Stanley L. Livengood

From: Bryant, Kristen [mailto:BryantK1@cityofgainesville.org] 
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2019 9:00 AM
To: slivengood@cox.net
Subject: resignation letter

Mr. Livengood,
It was a pleasure speaking with you. If you would respond to this email with your resignation from
the Pension Review Committee, we can complete the process at the next City Commission 
meeting.
Kristen

Kristen J. Bryant
Executive Assistant to
Commissioners Ward & Hayes-Santos
City of Gainesville
(352) 393-8441
Monday–Friday, 8am-5pm
bryantk1@cityofgainesville.org

Citizen Engagement Tip: Did you know that you can sign up to receive emailed alerts on City of
Gainesville topics that interest you? Visit www.cityofgainesville.org, click Agenda & Minutes, and
Sign In (in the top right corner) and add your own tailored “key words” to get started. Whenever
your keywords appear on any agenda for the City Commission or boards and committees, you will
receive an emailed notice with a direct link to the items.

Public Records Disclosure: Under Florida's public records law, most written communications to or
from City offices and employees regarding City business are public records and are available to the
public upon request. Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure.

mailto:slivengood@cox.net
mailto:BryantK1@cityofgainesville.org
http://www.cityofgainesville.org/PublicWorks.aspx
mailto:bryantk1@cityofgainesville.org
file:////c/www.cityofgainesville.org

